
TO:  All Section V Wrestling Supporters 

 

FROM: Chris Bourne 

 

DATE: January 14, 2009 

 

RE:  State Qualifier Tournament  
 

 

 

I’d like to thank you for all you have done in the past for 

Section V Wrestlers.  Your support has enabled us to provide 

outstanding venues in which to compete and, as evidenced by 

the New York State Rankings, Section V Wrestling is as strong 

as ever.  In these tough economic times we need your help 

more than ever to continue to provide an outstanding Section 

V State Qualifier Tournament at R.I.T.  If you have a booster 

club or business that would like to sponsor a weight class at the 

State Qualifying Tournament it would be greatly appreciated, 

and in turn, would insure we can continue the tradition of 

providing an outstanding format for our wrestlers and fans.  

Please see the enclosed flyer as to how you can help and at the 

same time advertise your school, booster club, or business.  

Thank you for assisting in getting this information out.  



SPONSOR A SECTION V STATE QUALIFIER 

WEIGHT CLASS 
 

The name and logo of the sponsor will be on the weight class bracket, both 

in the program and on the bracket sheet hung on the walls at R.I.T.   In 

addition the name of the sponsor will be displayed on the Championship 

Wall Chart which is presented to the winner of that weight class. 

 

 

Sponsor ______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person ____________________________ Phone: _____________ 

 

Please indicate which Division you would like to sponsor and your weight 

class preference: 

  

  Division I ________ Division II__________ 

 

  Weight Class Preference  

 

  1
st
 Choice_________       2

nd
 Choice _________ 

 

Please send check for $100.00 made out to Section V Wrestling.   

 

Please mail this form, check and copy of logo to: 

 Chris Bourne, Section V Wrestling Coordinator 

 Brockport Central Schools 

 40 Allen Street  

 Brockport, NY 14420 

 

If you are able, please email your logo to Jeff Howard @ 

howardjm@flcc.edu.    

 

Any questions please contact Chris at cbourne@bcs1.org or call 585-637-

1836. 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

 

Forms need to be returned by Monday, February 9, 2009.  
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